
From: Skyler Marshall
To: DRP AV Community Standards Districts
Subject: Cottages
Date: Saturday, April 17, 2021 5:25:31 AM

CAUTION: External Email. Proceed Responsibly.
I should be able to build a 400 sq ft cottage on my vacant land but existing building codes
insist on a minimum of 800sq ft. I do not need or want that much interior room and shouldn’t
be forced to build that large. Can this issue be addressed? I bought land in the mountains
because I want to spend time in the mountains not in a house and would prefer a variance or
other permit as opposed to suing the county for the right to build on my own land. 
 I concur with almost all of the issues being brought up except the manufactured housing,
some people may only be able to afford to build or rebuild using manufactured housing and
should not be forced to do otherwise.

Thank you for your attention.
Best regards,
Skyler Marshall
Sunnyvale/ peekaboo/ Elizabeth lake 
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